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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

HENRY J. RAYMOND
CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
{00 N. Holliday Street

Room 454, City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

CITY OF BALTIMORE

BERNARD C. “JACK™ YOUNG. Mavaor

June 16, 2020

Isabel Metcedes Cumming, Inspector General
City Hall

100 Holliday Street, Rm 640

Baltmore, MID 21202

RE: OIG Casc #20-0024-1

Dear Ms. Cumming,

‘The Department of Finance is in receipt of the above referenced investigative report concerning
the Bureau of Procurement. I would like to thank you and your team of investgators for your

work in developing this detalled document.  You can be assured I shall give full consideration

of the 1ssucs you raised.  The repott shall also assist us in our on-going effort to improve the
performance and work environment of this important operational service.

Sincerely,

I

Henry . Raymond

Director
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